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On the 5th November, I organised a craft session for women refugees in partnership with Restore, a 

project of Birmingham Churches Together, at the Jericho Foundation in Balsall Heath. 

 

  
 

We had a lovely time creating hand-made cards, and all the women loved it. 

 

They were all so creative with their ideas. As well as making cards, we spoke and shared a lot together. 

 

This will become an ongoing service programme for our Women's Federation. 

 

  


